
 
From: Val & Robin Potter  
Sent: 05 November 2021 17:27 
To: NeighbourhoodPlanning <NeighbourhoodPlanning@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stinsford neighbourhood plan 
 
I am not a resident in the area covered by the proposals in this plan, but wish to make the following 
comments as a resident of a neighbouring area, namely Dorchester Town. 
 
There is much to commend in this plan, in particular the protection of wildlife and habitats, the rural 
character, landscape and views in and surrounding the area and the retention of a dark skies 
environment. I note the incompatibility of these proposals with the excessive development 
proposed in the Dorset Local Plan now under preparation. 
 
I would strongly support policies SNP 14, 15 and 16 to improve traffic management and pedestrian 
and cycle routes, especially those dealing with the approach to Dorchester via Grey's Bridge 
 
Yours, 
 
Robin Potter 
 


